4 March 1966
PENTAGON :

Dear Bobbie,
e~
Our Navy and our Nation .is fortunate
indeed to have your continued participation
in the grade of Captain.

I am particularly pleased about it.
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Captain B. R. Allen, USNR

4904 Kingston Drive
Annandale, Virginia 22003



Rear Admiral Wittiam k. Marfin, U.S. Navy
Assistant Chief of Naval Operations (Air)
Navy Depariment

Washington 25, D.C.

Captain B. R. Allen, USNR
4904 Kingston Drive

Annandale, Virginia 22003
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